
 

 

What do you think of our Newsletter? 
 
We are currently reviewing the format of our Quarterly Newsletter to make 
sure that it meets the needs of our readers.  
 
We would really appreciate you taking the time to let us know what you think 
of our newsletter and how you think it can be improved to make it more 
beneficial to you.  
 
1. Do you regularly read the Manchester Community Central Newsletter? 
Please tick 

Yes    No 
 

2. On a scale of 1 to 5, do you find our Newsletter informative?  
Please circle 
Not at all informative   Very informative 
1  2  3  4  5 
 
3. Please rate the different areas of our newsletter around whether you 
did or did not like it Please tick 
The overall look of the newsletter / presentation of the newsletter 

Really liked   Liked  
Quite liked   Didn’t like 

 
The length of the articles 

Really liked   Liked  
Quite liked   Didn’t like 

 
The type of articles 

Really liked   Liked  
Quite liked   Didn’t like 

 
4. How satisfied are you with the layout of the newsletter? Please tick 

Very satisfied   Fairly satisfied  
Neither satisfied or dissatisfied  
Fairly dissatisfied   Very dissatisfied  

 
If dissatisfied, why? 
 
 
 
 
5. Overall, how satisfied are you with the newsletter? Please tick 

Very satisfied   Fairly satisfied  
Neither satisfied or dissatisfied  
Fairly dissatisfied   Very dissatisfied  



 

 

If dissatisfied, why? 
 
 
 
 
6. What content would you like included in the newsletter? Please tick 

Local news   Events 
Training   Project updates  
Policy updates  Volunteering opportunities 
Themed supplements  Your news / Case studies 

 
7. What style would you prefer the newsletter to be printed?  

Newsletter    Loose sheets of paper 
 
8. If you would prefer a newsletter style, what size would you prefer the 
newsletter to be?  

A5    A4    A3 
 
9. How would you prefer to receive our newsletter? 

By post   By email 

If you would prefer to receive our newsletter by email in the future, what is 

Your name: ___________________________________________  

Your organisation: ______________________________________ 

Your email address: _____________________________________ 

 
10. Have you got any suggestions on how we can improve our 
questionnaire? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Would you like to be part of a Focus Group that will provide feedback on 
a redeveloped newsletter?  
 Yes    No 
If you would like to be part of a Focus Group, please let us know 
Your name: _____________________________________________ 
Your telephone number: ___________________________________ 
 
 
Please return this survey to us in the Freeport envelope provided  
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete our questionnaire your comments 
will be used to develop our Quarterly Newsletter to make sure that it is a 
valuable resource for voluntary and community sector groups in Manchester 


